
B. SCOTT GRAHAM 
Attorney At Law 

331 East College Ave. 0 P.O. Box 637 
Stanton, Kentucky 40380 

606-663-6368 1-800-663-9989 Fax 663-6348 

May 7,2007 

Public Service Commission 
Attnr Beth O’Donnell 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

In Re: City of Campton; 
Case No. 2007-00144 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell, 

I am the City Attorney for the City of Campton. Last week both myself and Mayor 
Campbell received the attached Order from your office relative to the Cliffview 
Development located in Wolfe County, Kentucky. The City of Campton and the 
Campton City Council had agreed in one of its meetings to accept the waterlines in 
question from the property owner or owners. However, the City of Campton cannot 
legally do so without the proper authorization from the Public Service Commission, 
The City is willing to proceed to acquire these lines or to simply abandon this project 
and allow the current owners to continue to control the waterlines. 

The April 27th Order states that an informal conference with the Commission Staff may 
be requested. The City of Campton would like to request an informal conference to 
address these matters and hopefully such a hearing would aid in the disposition. 
Please consider this document as the motion and request by the City of Camptoi-i for an 
informal hearing. If additional documentation needs to be filed in order to secure an 
informal conference, please advise me of same and I will be glad to forward that to your 
office. Let IJS know what the next available date is and myself and the Mayor will be 
present to discuss this matter. If you have any questions or if I can be of any 
additional assistance, please contact my office. I look forward to hearing from you. 

B. Scott Graham 
City Attorney 
City of Campton 


